
 

June 4, 2024 

Dear Support Team, 

We are praying for you and appreciate your prayers and encouragement. 

The UIM prayer letter and mailing service is currently not available because of lack of personnel.  

Please pray for the recruitment of office staff for multiple positions at the Missionary Services 

Center in Glendale, Arizona. 

March 1-9 Warren served with sixteen FSB students on a UIM short-term team.  We visited two 

Navajo churches and assisted the full-time missionaries at Broken Arrow Bible Ranch with 

multiple work projects. 

FSB’s graduation was on 5/3 and thirty seven graduated from the three year program and twelve 

from the fourth year internship.  Please pray for the graduates as they seek the Lord’s direction 

for their future. Pray too for returning and new students for the upcoming 2024-25 school year. 

Carol is still struggling with the effects of the West Nile virus she contracted from a mosquito 

bite in early September 2023.  She has muscle and joint pain. Since January the pain is especially 

bad in her right leg and keeps her from sleeping well overnight. Physical therapy treatments were 

helpful, but did not resolve the problem.  The doctors and physical therapists told her sometimes 

the effects of this virus can fade after a period of months or can continue long-term.  We have 

prayed and asked God to heal her and/or give her the grace to continue with the pain, lack of 

sound overnight sleep, and exhaustion. 

Since early May we have taken a number of short trips in the motor home and have returned 

home each time exhausted. We have come to realize we need to postpone our long anticipated 

ministry trip to British Columbia, Canada.  We have not been able to visit the First Nations 

communities and churches, UIM missionaries, and friends in B.C. since the summer of 2018.  

Lord willing we will be able to do this next summer. 

Our upcoming schedule for the summer: 

6/7-10, Travel and visits with family and UIM supporters in Routt County 

6/9, Pulpit supply, South Routt Bible Church, Oak Creek, Colorado 

7/19-25, Tucson, AZ – with grandchildren while Silas & Amanda help represent UIM Aviation 

at EAA AirVenture fly-in convention, Oshkosh, WI 

7/26-31, Keynote Speaker/Warren - Missions Conference, Emmaus Church, Whitewater, KS 

 

 

 

 



 

God bless. 

 

 

Warren & Carol 

970-371-1484 cell 

wcheek@uim.org; ccheek@uim.org 
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